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Woodall Foundation Sponsors a Day at the Circus 
This year marks the 200th anniversary of the Ringling 
Bros. and Barnum & Bailey Circus.  The “Greatest Show 
on Earth” made its annual visit to Dallas from July 26th 
to August 7th.  Once again the Woodall Foundation    
provided tickets to Bryan’s House and the Cancer      
Support Community.  In total over 150 deserving children 
and their families were able 
to enjoy and experience the 
circus together.  Adam from 
the Woodall Foundation even 
accompanied a group of      
students from Bryan’s House 
to an afternoon performance.  
A very special thanks goes 
everyone that helped make 
this possible especially Levy 
Restaurants for providing the 
box lunches distributed to the 
kids that day.  If you missed your chance to sponsor a 
child’s trip to the circus, it’s never to late to donate for 
next year.  Please visit www.woodallfoundation.com and 
follow the “Donate Now!” link. 

The kids from Bryan’s House enjoying their day at 
the Ringling Bros. and Barnum & Bailey Circus. 

Woodall Foundation Goes Back to 
School with Bryan’s House 

Woodall Foundation volunteers led organized 
coaching clinics and other activities for the kids 

at the Back to School Event. 

On Saturday, August 20th, Bryan’s House held its annual 
“Back to School” celebration.  In addition to collecting 
their necessary school supplies for the upcoming year, 
children and their families were invited to come for 
lunch and enjoy an afternoon of fun provided by the 
Bryan’s House staff and Woodall Foundation volunteers.  
Each family in attendance also received a complimentary 
Woodall Foundation basketball to take home. 

Adam with the box lunches 
donated by Levy Restaurants 

The kids from CSC received free circus tickets 
after completing their Kid Support session. 



Woodall Foundation Pledges to “Stand Up” Against Bullying 

Woodall Foundation Donates to the Night of Superstars 

The Woodall Foundation recently partnered with the 
Ben Cohen StandUp Foundation to raise awareness on 
the long-term, damaging effects of bullying, and to fund 
those doing real-world work to stop it. 
Ben Cohen is a World Cup champion rugby player from 
England dedicated to standing up against bullying        
regardless of to whom it happens.  He and Martin 
Woodall attended a summit on anti-bullying that was 
held at the American Airlines Center and together they 
agreed to address this growing problem effecting     
children and adults alike.  Following the meeting, Martin 
guided Ben on an exclusive, all access tour of the AAC. 

Martin Woodall and Ben Cohen posing with the 
Dallas Mavericks championship trophy  

following the anti-bullying summit. 

Children living with and affected by varying types of   
disabling conditions often have to overcome great        
adversity.  Unfortunately, they are seldom recognized or 
honored for these achievements.  The Night of            

Superstars event 
was designed to 
make them feel like 
celebrities.  Driven 
to the event in   
l imousines and 
dressed in formal attire, these kids walk the red carpet 
lined with supporters taking pictures and asking for  
autographs.  The Woodall Foundation was proud to      
participate in “building a brighter future for kids”. 

We appreciate your continued support .  To donate 
please visit www.woodallfoundation.com and follow the 

“Donate Now!” link., or send checks payable to 
 

Woodall Foundation 
4428 Park Lane 

Dallas, Texas 75220 
 

We will gladly mail you a receipt for your donation. 
I.R.S. 501(c)(3) nonprofit company 

 
Phone: (214) 902.7888   Fax: (214) 902.9551 

UPCOMMING EVENTS ALERT!  
 

Don’t miss the 4th Annual 
Turkey Tunes Concert 

Benefiting the Woodall Foundation 
 

WHEN:  Sunday, November 27th 
    from 4:30-10:00 PM 
WHERE:  Memphis Club 
     5000 Beltline Rd #500 
     Dallas, TX 75254 
 

www.facebook.com/TurkeyTunes 

The Woodall Foundation supported this event and 
donated basketballs for the goodie bags. 

Kids walking the red carpet like celebrities at the 
Night of Superstars event in Dallas. 


